
BOYS HOCKEY 
 
Once again the teams, that we fielded this year, played the game with high 
standards. The senior team had a successful tour to the University of the North-
West, during the April school holidays.  
 
The boys played outstanding hockey during the season and it is heart-warming to 
see the dedication of our players and their enjoyment of the game. Special mention 
must be made of Bheka Madide for the way he led the team on and off the field, and 
Nkazimulo Gwija for making the Inland Country District U/14 team. 
 
Thank you to our sponsors and supporters for their contribution to another 
successful season. 
 
Coaches 
Messrs JC Pieterse, W Moore, F Terblanche 
 


